

U.S. Southern Command

17 December 2019

Dear Dr. Andrew Lustig,

On behalf of the United States Southern Command (USSOUTHCOM), we thank you for your organization's participation in the United States Navy Ship (USNS) COMFORT deployment to Latin America and the Caribbean in 2019.

Global Outreach Doctors' participation in this humanitarian mission positively impacted the lives of thousands of citizens through the provision of critical medical and dental services. Your contribution to this humanitarian effort honors your organization and USSOUTHCOM's enduring promise of friendship, partnership, and solidarity with the Americas.

Your dedication underscores the commitment of the United States and its citizens to our partners and has been essential in strengthening partnerships in the region, building the foundation of a stronger, more secure, and more prosperous hemisphere.

Sincerely,

CRAIG S. FALLER

Admiral, USN Commander

Dr. Andrew Lustig
President/Founder, Global Outreach Doctors
Santa Fe, NM